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Important Dates 

2/3/25 - Webb PTA Meeting 3:30PM in the Media Center 

2/5/25 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each 

2/13/25 - Webb Talent Show 

2/14/25 - Half Day of School - students dismissed @ 11:30AM 

2/17-2/21/25 - Winter Break - NO SCHOOL 

2/27/25 - Student of the Month Breakfast - February Students 

2/27/25 - YMCA After School Club - SportPort 

3/3/25 - Webb PTA Meeting 

3/6/25 - Half Day of School - Family/School Conferences PM 

3/14/25 - Webb PTA Pool Party 

3/19/25 - Webb Reading Night 

3/20/25 - Student of the Month Breakfast - March Students 

3/21/25 - Half Day of School 

3/24-3/28-/25 - Spring Break - No School 
 

From the Principal 

Dear Webb Families, 

Did you know that one way we build community at Webb is by having community building 

circles inside each of our classrooms every day.  The class gathers in a circle and they build 

community in many different ways - sometimes learning or practicing calm down strategies, 

learning how to be good friends and classmates, or solving a problem together.  We gather this 

way as a school once a month in the gym at our Monday Morning Meetings.  We have one on 

Monday this week and we will be learning a schoolwide calm down strategy and focusing on what 

we love about ourselves.  We do this to help spread kindness and empathy throughout the school 

and to help students to learn to get along with each other and solve problems.  Ask your child 

about community building in their classrooms.   

​  

Sincerely, 

 

Principal, Webb Elementary 

 

 

YMCA SportPort 

Our next YMCA after school event will be Thursday, February 27th .   

 



 

 

Science/Nonfiction Night 

Thanks to all of our families who attended.  Our raffle winners were the families of Leah 

Guigneaux and Makayla Golden.  A great big thank you to our Webb PTA for donating the 

family zoo passes for the raffle.   

 

Students of the Month 

Congratulations to our Students of the Month for February.  We will celebrate with them and their 

families on Thursday, February 27th at 7:30am. 

Ms. Watts  Y5s   Jacob Beaton 

Mrs. Platt K Esther Martin 

Mrs. Wilkins K Mauricio Quintero 

Mrs. Kroneck 1  Rylee Angelich 

Ms. Platt 1 Rhylee Mills  

Mrs. Burgess 2 Aaryn Harris  

Mrs. Corso 2 Frank Saxton  

Ms. Burr 3 Sumaiya Muhammad 

Mrs. Trathen 3 Shaya Owdish  

Mrs. Thomas 3  Emma Lane  

Ms. Snyder 4 Brooklyn Green  

Mrs. Brew 4  Zyier McKeller  

Mrs. Sanborn 5 Paris Hicks  

Mrs. Hazen 5  Ella Thompson  

Mrs. Tschirhart 5 Leah Gulgneaux 

Mrs. Pollatz ASD  Everett Hensley 

 

Life Club 

Hi Families! This is a reminder that Life Club, Session II will begin on Tuesday, January 

14th. It is primarily for students in grades 2 and 3; however, it is open to students of 

every age. Students may only attend one of the four week sessions. If you need a 

permission slip, please send an email, and I will send one home with your student. 

 

Session II, Grades 2-3: Jan 14, Jan 21, Jan 28, Feb 4 

Session III, Grades K-1: Feb 25, March 4, March 11, March 18 

 

Thanks! Mrs. Tompkins 

susan.tompkins@myhpsd.org 

 

mailto:susan.tompkins@myhpsd.org


 

 

Swim Party Date Change 

The Webb PTA has moved the date of the pool party from February 28th to March 14th due to 

a scheduling conflict with the Hazel Park High School swim team.  More information will come as 

the event gets closer.  Please make a note of it on your calendars.   

 

February Lunch Menu 

 

 

Cold Weather 

We try to go out for recess as much as possible so the students get some fresh air and 

exercise.  The cutoff temperature is 20 degrees with wind chill factored in.  Please make sure 

that your child brings appropriate gear to school to keep them warm during outside recess.  If 

there is snow on the ground the students will ONLY be allowed to play on the playground if they 

have winter boots on.  If they don’t have boots they must stay on the sidewalk area.  We do 

have some donated winter items if your child is in need - reach out to the school office to see if 

we have any items that would fit.  

 

 



 

 

Mitten Mobile 

Mitten Mobile will be visiting Webb Elementary this month to provide vision exams for 

students.  Please see the information packet that will be coming home on Monday, 

February 3, 2025.  If you are interested in a vision exam for your student, please fill out 

the forms and return to the school by Wednesday, February 12, 2025.   

 
 
 

 

 

 



 

Little Caesars Fundraiser 

Please see information below about our 5th grade fundraiser which helps to support their 

trip to camp.  Anyone can order using the QR code below.  All proceeds will go to help 

students go to camp. 

 

 

5th Grade Camp Meetings 

We will have two fifth grade informational camp meetings 

on Wednesday, February 5th- one at 3:30PM and one at 

5:30PM.  We have given you two options but each family 

will only need to attend one.  You will receive important 

information about attending camp and get paperwork that 

is needed.  If you are planning on having your child attend 

camp, please plan on having an adult attend to get this 

information.  

 

 

 



 

 

Webb Talent Show 

It’s time for the annual Webb Talent Show.  Please see the information below about the 

first meeting for any students that are interested in participating.   
 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


